
 
                                          FEE NOTICE 

 
 

 
The students who have not deposited their full fee are advised to clear all their 

dues by 31st March, 2021. 

 

The students who have paid the fee, but not sent their fee receipt till now are 

advised to send their fee receipt at director_uils@pu.ac.in. 

 

 

 

 
 
Director  

 

 

 

mailto:director_uils@pu.ac.in

